
  
 

 

 

         

  

 

                   

            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

In Maths, we will be exploring place value, 

ordering and comparing numbers up to 1000 

and counting in 50s.  

 

 

Our topic this term is  

Stone Age to Iron Age.     

 

In R.E, we will explore the question ‘ What do 

different people believe about God?’. We will 

discuss how different faiths represent God in 

forms of art. 

  

In Science, we will learn about what healthy 

eating means and how the nutritional value 

of the different food groups contribute to 

being healthy.   

 

In English, we will use our core text Stone 

Age Boy to create our own portal story as 

part of our fiction writing. We will then 

produce a survival guide for our non-fiction 

writing piece. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General information 

Homework will be set weekly on Showbie. If you are 

unable to access this kindly let us know so that we 

can provide you with a paper copy.  

Reading must be completed daily, and a note made 

in your child’s reading record book. 

P.E will be on a Monday every week.  

Swimming will take place on a Wednesday and 

Thursday.  

In our Wider Curriculum, we will examine 

what life was like during the Stone Age and 

how that evolved over time using evidence 

from the earliest civilizations. 

 

 

 

In Computing, we will learn about the importance 

of staying safe online and what e-safety means.  

In DT, we will explore how mechanisms use levers 

and linkages to create movement in the various 

parts.  

In Music, we will begin to learn about making music 

with an instrument. 

 

 

 

In Personal Development, we will recognise that 

there are different types of families and discuss how 

we can remain respectful to all of them. We will 

learn about the value of family units and understand 

what privacy and personal boundaries mean. 

 

 


